
Secondary Maths Department Improvement 
The Education People have now been partnering with a number of secondary schools on supporting 
maths department improvement planning. This work provides detailed reviews from experts who 
are able to help provide ideas and prompts for maths provision improvement. Sustaining impact is 
really important and therefore the work that The Education People do is always to develop lasting 
relationships that seek to support lasting improvement. For example, one partnering school are 
working on a well-defined professional development programme over the year to develop 
consistency within their teaching and learning.  
Please contact andrew.woods@theeducationpeople.org for more details. 
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